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Dear Parents / Carers, 

I am pleased to inform you that governors have agreed to put in place breakfast and after-

school club facilities, starting in September 2023. The club will be based in the Canterbury 

room but will utilise other parts of the school (such as the playground / trim trail) to ensure 

there are a broad range of activities for children to take part in each day.  

To ensure that we cater correctly for the level of demand, we are asking that you fill in another 

short survey, indicating a firm intention to book a place for September and beyond. Please 

only fill in the form if you are certain / highly likely to book a place for your child. We appreciate 

that for some parents & carers, you will require more flexibility and may not be able to commit 

to specific days at this point. If this is the case for you, please select ‘occasional bookings 

only’. By answering as accurately as you can at this point, this will allow us to satisfy the 

needs of both regular and occasional users, while at the same time keeping costs at an 

affordable level.  

 

Breakfast club hours:  7.30am – 8.45am  £6 per session 

After-school club hours:  3.15pm – 6pm £12.50 per session 

     3.15pm – 4.30pm £6 per session  

The provision will run every day during term-time.  

Childcare vouchers and Tax-Free Childcare can be used to pay for this service.  

Filling in this form does not constitute a confirmed booking. We expect to be able to accept 

bookings for September from early June. 

Please can you fill in the questionnaire by Friday 28th April. If you don’t intend to use the 

service there is no need to fill in the form. 

 

Wrap-around-care booking intention form 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr Diarmuid Skehan 

Headteacher 

https://www.thomasbecket.croydon.sch.uk/wrap-around-care-firm-booking-intention/

